
May Employee Spotlight
Cathrina Jasper
Cathrina is a Project Coordinator 
here at Keesler Family Housing. She 
is bilingual and she loves to cook 
for other people. What she loves 
about her job is taking care of our 
residents.

Thank You For Attending!
Thank you so much to all of you that came to the Easter egg hunt 
we had last month. It was really great to see everyone. Please enjoy 
the photos!

Welcome to the Team
It gives me great pleasure to welcome Samantha "Sam" Walker, new 
Community Director at Keesler Family Housing. Sam just moved to 
Ocean Springs from San Antonio, TX but actually lived on Keesler as 
a kid in housing and has family in the local area! Sam is passionate 
about our military families, having grown up in a military family 
herself. She looks forward to serving each and every one of you! If 
you see her out and about, please give her a big welcome!

Satisfacts Surveys
Do not forget to submit your Satisfacts Survey. You will receive 
survey noti�cations via email from surveys@satisfacts.com. Our 
continued goal is to provide our residents with the best in service 
and in value.

NEWS & STORIES
KEESLER INSIGHTSMAY

2022

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Our CEO’s Message
Memorial Day is a time to remember, and 
honor, the fallen service members who died 
serving our country. This does not mean we 
spend the weekend only mourning those who 
made the ultimate sacri�ce, rather we spend 
this time in remembrance of these brave men 
and women while doing things we love with 
the people in our lives we cherish most. This is 

a weekend to celebrate our freedoms while thanking those who 
ful�lled their oath to serve this country with their lives. We honor 
their memory and sacri�ce through our gratefulness. The Hunt 
Military Communities Team is consistently in awe of your sel�ess 
service, and we do not take for granted the dangers of your career. 
This Memorial Day we will all take time to re�ect on the lives lost in 
service to this country and celebrate them with our remembrance 
and gratitude. We are thankful for your service each day, but 
weekends like this remind us just how special your oath to this 
country truly is.

Semper Fidelis,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

Happy Memorial Day!

Keesler Family Housing Contact Information
Office Hours: Monday-Friday, 8:00 a.m. -  5:00 p.m.

NEW Office Number: 228-687-9969
Email: keeslercontact@huntcompanies.com

Facebook: @keeslerfamilyhousing
Website: keeslerfamilyhousing.com 



Friendly Reminders
Vehicle Reminder
Boats, trailers, recreational vehicles, and oversized vehicles are 
not permitted in the neighborhoods at any time unless HMO has 
granted written permission.

Spring is Here
Residents must maintain any �owerbeds in the front and/or 
backyard. Although we conduct shrub trimming twice per year, 
it is the responsibility of the resident to make sure shrubs are 
trimmed to maintain their shape and not block windows, doors, 
and sidewalks.

Pet Reminder
All dogs must be on a leash upon leaving the house and while 
on Community grounds. Both dogs and cats must be 
appropriately and electively restrained and under the control of 
an individual while on the Premises and in the Neighborhood.

Mommy and Me: A Mother's Day Event
We would like to celebrate our Keesler Family Housing Mothers on 
May 6th, 2022 from 2 pm to 4 pm at the Community Center. Come out 
to receive a special gift. There will be light refreshments, activities for 
all to enjoy, as well as photos taken of you and your little one(s) to 
cherish. 

Community Yard Sales 
Our community yard sales are starting back up! There will be on the 
2nd Saturday of each month in East Falcon, West Falcon, and Thrower 
Park. The gates are open for the yard sales until 1 pm. 

Memorial Day Theme Wreath
Making Class
Join us on May 26th, 2022 from 3 pm to 4:15 pm at the Keesler Family 
Housing Community Center. Supplies are available for free to the �rst 
10 people who register by commenting under our Wreath Making 
Class Facebook post no later than May 15th, 2022, but don’t worry; 
there is plenty of space available if you would like to bring your own 
items. There will be two drawings held for a chance to win a wreath.

Don't Forget, the F.O.CU.S. Group
Meets Every Thursday! 
Story Time with Hunt Housing (Usually 2nd Thursday at 9:30 am)
Located in the Hunt Housing Community Room at 300 Patrick Drive 
(or speci�c playground sites), Story Time is usually the 2nd Thursday 
of each month from 9:30 am - 10:30 am. Not only will you hear a great 
preschool aged book, but also make a fun craft and get a snack. 
Upcoming Dates: 5/12, 6/9

Welcome Home to Keesler
Family Housing!
Our sincere desire is to provide all of our residents with the very 
best in military housing living! We hope you are enjoying your new 
home and encourage you to contact our o�ce if you have any 
questions or concerns.

Samantha "Sam" Walker
Community Director

Michelle Thames 
Community Supervisor

Runney Patterson 
Resident Service Specialist

Lashawnda Reynolds
Resident Service Specialist

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF
Mia Hannah
Resident Service Specialist

LaGioia Stone
Resident Service Specialist

Letecia Lewis
Leasing Specialist

Sarah Lee
Leasing Specialist

keeslerfamilyhousing.com

MAY EVENTS

Happy Mother’s Day! 
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